
Subsequent to the Renewal and Recreation PDS meeting held on 13 November 2012, the Portfolio Holder for Renewal and Recreation, 
Councillor Peter Morgan, made executive decisions on the following reports:- 
 

Item 
No. 

Report No. 
Page 
Nos. 

Title of Report Decision Taken Contact Officer 

7a DRR12/124 23-31 Budget Monitoring 2012/13 As recommended in the report. Claire Martin 

7b RES12177 33-38 Capital Programme - 2nd 
Quarter Monitoring 2012/13 

As recommended in the report. Martin Reeves 

7c DRR12/117 39-68 Renewal & Recreation 
Business Plan 2012/13 - 
Monitoring Report for 
Quarter 2 

As recommended in the report. Hannah Jackson 

7d DRR12/123 69-74 Library Management 
System - Adjustments 
Required for 
Implementation 

As recommended in the report. Colin Brand 

7e DRR12/128 75-81 Cotmandene and 
Mottingham Centres 

(1) As recommended in the report. 
(2) Amended to read: ‘Subject to the Council receiving suitable 
returns, an award be recommended for approval in March 2013.’ 
(3) Amended to read: ‘In light of the budget proposals agreed by the 
Executive on 1st February 2012, if the Council fails to receive any 
suitable tender returns, alternative accommodation and volunteers will 
be sought to run the services currently provided and a further report 
will be submitted before implementation of the closures proposed.’ 

John Gledhill 

7f DRR12176 83-89 Provisions to Encourage 
Use of Local/SME Service 
Providers in Bromley 

As recommended in the report. Dave Starling 

12a 
(Exempt 
Report) 

DRR12/127 129-137 Norman Park Multi Hub Site 2.1 and 2.2 as recommended in the report. 
The remainder of the recommendations were amended. 

John Gledhill 

 


